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January 23, 2017

APG Electric, Inc.
4825 140™ Avenue North
Clearwater, Florida 33762
Attn: Terry Ryan

Reference: Utilities, Inc. of Florida — Mid County
Electrical Service and 500 Kw Generator Improvements
Dunedin, Florida

Subject: Notice to Proceed
Dear Mr. Ryan,

Upon completion of the bid evaluations, we are pleased to notify you that your firm APG Electric, Inc.
has been selected as the intended contractor for the referenced project. The scope of work for this project
is based upon RFP #2016085, construction documents, specification and the APG clarification letter
dated January 10, 2017 with the accepted and rejected alternates. We have attached this letter indicating
the approved and rejected alternatives. We will be providing you with the necessary AIA contract
documents shortly.

In the meanwhile, this letter will act as your notice to proceed with the Mid County Electrical Service
and 500 Kw Generator Improvement Project in accordance with the RFP # 2016085 construction
documents, specification and the APG Electric, Inc. letter dated J anuary 10, 2017.

Sincerely,

Michael Millard
Contract Administrator/Project Manager
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